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I am excited to learn of and support the proposed solar project by Yellow Wood in Clinton
county. Generation of solar power is a substantial and sustainable way of gaining
independence from the current energy market, reducing pollution, and strengthening our
nations energy production diversity. Projects like this one create jobs locally without any
disruption to current job markets. In addition to the aforementioned attributes I believe that
completing projects such as this make our region more attractive to large national companies
seeking locations for expansion.

Matthew Bruns &
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